
Happy 4th and
a Huge Thanks!
The Fourth of July
Pool Party was a blast. 

Thanks to those who 
served as volunteer 
judges.

We always look 
forward to this 
annual event 
and appreciate 
everyone showing 
up to celebrate.
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Stonegate North
Villages Pool Info 
Thanks to everyone who has joined us to play, 
swim, or just take a quick dip at our pool this 
summer. We have had great feedback about 
having the new adult pool and spa area, 
in addition to the main pool. A few quick 
reminders: 

• The new area is for adults ages 18 and up 
only. Please help our lifeguards by sticking to 
the rules and ensuring this area does not have 
toddlers or little kids.

• Please keep all glass out of the pool area. If 
glass breaks, we could need to close everything 
down for a cleaning process. Please help us 

avoid this by only bringing plastic and non-
breakable water bottles and items with you.

• There is no trespassing after hours. We have 
had some trespassing events, leaving us 
no choice but to look at additional motion 
detectors, cameras, and enhanced security 
options. We love the pool, too, but please help 
us avoid additional expenses and liabilities and 
stay off the grounds after hours.

• As the kids head back to school, please make 
a note of the change in the pool hours:

Late Summer/After School Hours From August 
8th through September 5th
Weekdays: 4:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Weekends: 9:00 AM - 8:00 PM

Keep an Eye Out
As the school days begin again, please 
keep an eye out for kids biking and 
walking to school in the area. Slow 
down, look both ways, and be kind to 
our littlest neighbors on their commute.

The district is excited to break ground on 
our new community center, adjacent to 
the pool in the weeks and months ahead. 
The property will feature an indoor/
outdoor design, a multipurpose room, a 

meeting room, and additional restroom facilities. 

Please look for updates and notices on planned 
construction — and help us ensure everyone stays 
safe and clear of our construction crews as they 
get to work.

http://StonegateNorthVillages.org


Final Flick & Float
of the Summer
Last month's movie, Sing 2,
was a big hit.

The final Flick & Float of the season 
will be on Saturday, August 30th. 
We’d love to have your suggestions 
for a family friendly movie.

Board of Directors
for Stonegate
North Villages

The District is governed by a 
board of directors who serve 
staggered terms. 

You can email the Board
of Directors directly at
board@
stonegatenorthvillages.org

Jeni Reilly, President
Holly Kamm
Robert Vogel

Upcoming Meetings
The Stonegate North Villages Metropolitan District’s Board of Directors meets the 
fourth Tuesday of each month at 5:30 p.m. The July meeting will be held on Zoom. 
Please see the meeting details, including the meeting notice and meeting agenda, at 
StonegateNorthVillages.org under the Meeting Notices & Events section of the home 
page.
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